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April 20, 2020 
 
Dear Class of 2020 and Parents, 

My prayer is this letter finds each of you physically and emotionally healthy.  The events of the past several 
weeks have transpired in ways none of us expected or predicted, but here we are, and the time has come to 
face our reality and make some difficult decisions.  Please know, every decision has been carefully weighed 
and where possible, alternative plans for future months continue to be considered. 


